
TO
BDK President, Dirk Peglow

CESP Deputy GS, Hans Wengenmeir, BDK

January 31, 2022

Dear colleagues,

We have been extremely saddened by the unpleasant information received today on
the passing of our colleagues from Germany while performing their duty during a
traffic control.

On behalf of the family of CESP and in my personal name, allow me to extend our
deepest condolences to the families of the deceased colleagues and to all our
police officers in Germany.

We sincerely believe in the professionalism of the respective authorities and we call
on thorough investigation on the case by demanding transparency and
accountability. As police officers we are fully aware of the risks of our profession
and we serve it proudly, but such accidents must not be repeated, never.

Once again accept our sincere condolences to all BDK family and we remain at your
disposal if anything needed.

Sincerely yours,

Ricardo Valadas,
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